
 

 

 

 

 

June 6, 1996 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

Mr. Rafael C. Goyeneche III 

Managing Director 

Metropolitan Crime Commission of New Orleans, Inc. 

Tidewater Place Box 40 

1440 Canal Street, Suite 2005 

New Orleans, LA  70112-2735 

 

Re: Assassination Records in the Possession of the Metropolitan Crime Commission 

 

Dear Mr. Goyeneche: 

 

Thank you for speaking with members of the Review Board staff, and agreeing to make available for 

our review the approximately 130 boxes of Metropolitan Crime Commission records that previously 

have been identified. 

 

This letter will confirm our discussions with you and Mr. Radosti that T. Jeremy Gunn and Laura 

Denk will come to the Metropolitan Crime Commission offices in New Orleans on Tuesday, June 11, 

and Thursday, June 13, to review the above-referenced records. 

 

Thank you again for your cooperation with the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


